Bob Young 

Programme Officer

The Public Hall

3 West Street

Liskeard

Cornwall

PL14 6BW

24 August 2006
Dear Mr Young

Caradon District Council Local Plan Review 

Further Written Representations 

Thank you for consulting the Home Builders Federation with regard to further Local Plan Public Inquiry.  Please find attached six copies of our further written representations as requested.

I look forward to receiving further notification of the progress of the Local Plan.
Yours sincerely

Hanna Mawson

Regional Planner 

Midlands and South West

Please note the change of name to the Home Builders Federation and our change of address below.  Please can you amend your records accordingly.

